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Issue 4 
 

3rd Nov 

 2021 

Consultations 

Parents Consultations – Monday 8th & Wednesday 10th 

These will take place in the hall and your original booked appointment 

times will stand. 

Please wait on the playground just before your appointment and you will 

be called in at your allocated time. Please keep your children with you at 

all times if you bring them with you. 

After School Club will run in the Foundation unit on these two days. 

 

Value of the month  

November Value is Courage and the stories used to support this are 

George and the Dragon and David and the Giant killer (Samuel 17).  

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 

 

Christmas Shoeboxes 

Final reminder to bring in any filled shoeboxes to school by Monday 8th 

November.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Coughs/colds 

If you suspect that your child has Covid symptoms you should book a 

PCR test and keep them home whilst you wait for the results. Please 

check the Government website regularly to ensure you are following 

current guidelines. 

 

Halloween Non-uniform day – Friday 22nd October 

Thank you for your kind donations. The children raised £286. 

 

Christmas cards 

Please return any orders to school by 22nd November so that we can 

send the order off to the company in good time for Christmas. 

 

Poppy appeal 

We will be selling poppies from Friday this week, 5th November.  If your 

child would like to buy one, please send them in with cash, suggested 

minimum donation £1.  Thank you for your support. 

 

School Photos 

If you would like to order a school photo, Tempest have moved to a full 

online system this year so please log on and order directly through 

them by 14th November. 

 

Nasal Flu vaccine 

If you would like your child to have the flu jab the nursing team will 

return for a final time on 23rd November.  This will include children who 

were absent when the last session took place. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

 
 

 

Reception Applications for children born between 1/9/17 to 31/8/18 

Applications open on 1st November, and close on 15th January 2022, for children due to start 

Reception in September 2022.  You need to apply through the County in which you live. You can 

obtain further information through Herts CC or Essex CC website. 

 

Reminder - Swimming and trip money 

Please can you ensure you have consented and paid for swimming and History off the Page days.  

Thank you to those parents who have already done this. 
 

 

Dates for the term 
 

November  Values: Courage 

5th November Year 4 swimming for 5 weeks 

8th & 10th November Parent Consultations  

17th November Year 4 Ancient Egyptian History Day 

18th November Year 6 1940’s History Day 

19th November Children in Need 

December Values: Compassion 

3rd December Occasional Day – school closed 

9th December Whole school panto – afternoon 

w/b 13th December Tbc Nativity productions FS & KS1 

15th December Christmas Dinner day 

21st December End of term. 2pm finish 

6th January 2022 Children return 

14th January Year 5 swimming for 5 weeks 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 


